Grandmothers and Others for Peace

Sunday, April 3™, 2011
3:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.
Corner of McBean Parkway and Valencia Blvd.

You are welcome to make a sign that reads "U.S. out of Libyal!"
It looks like warm and sunny weather ahead, so we anticipate a goodly
crowd of you next (and Iraq, and Afghanistan.)
See you Sunday.

Peace, Patty Carmody
<pcarmody@ca.rr.com>
http://www.grandmothersforpeace.org




